

Bobbie Noonan's December Newsletter



December 2020

Upcoming Events

National Sock Day:

Friday, December 4th is National Sock Day! So to celebrate the day we are asking that the children wear crazy socks to school. We have a few fun activities planned.

Fire Drills:

Beginning this month, we will have indoor fire drills until the weather warms up again. The first indoor fire drills are scheduled for Thursday, December 10th & Friday, December 11th. This procedure helps us to reinforce what to do in case of a fire!

Warm Hugs Pajama Day:

To help celebrate the Christmas festivities we will be hosting a "Warm Hugs Pajama Day" on Thursday, December 17^{tht}. The children can wear their favorite pajamas.



Rudolph The Red Nosed Reindeer Day:

Do you remember the most famous Reindeer of all? We do and will be hosting a Rudolph the Red Nosed Reindeer day on Monday December 21st. We will be playing reindeer games, making a special treat for Santa's friend and many other fun activities.



Ho! Ho! Ho!

On Tuesday, December 22nd and Wednesday, December 23rd, the Jolly Old Elf, himself will be dropping by for a socially distant visit. This year we are doing the grab bag again. The grab bag is the gift that Santa will give each child. The cost of the grab bag is \$5.00 per child. The grab bag cost can be added to your tuition payment.

Christmas Break:

Preschool (children who attend 9:00-12:00) and full day Kindergarten (9:00-2:30) will be on vacation from December 24th-January 1st. Classes resume on Monday January 4th. As per our tuition contract, normal monthly tuition payments are due. We will be open for daycare only!

Day Care Parents:

Day care will be available, as usual on December 24th –31st. School will close on Friday, December 25th, in observance of the Christmas Holiday & Friday, January 1st for the New Year's Holiday. Thursday, December 24th, Christmas Eve and Thursday, December 31st, New Years Eve the school will close at 3:00 p.m. Full tuition will be due for any daycare child who attends any portion of the week of December 28th -December 31st. Half tuition is due if your child **does not attend** any portion of the week of December 28th-December 31st. Please return your survey no later than Friday, December 4th. If you have any questions regarding tuition for the week of December 28th, please contact the office. Thank you in advance for your cooperation with these matters.

Classes resume on Monday, January 4th. Full tuition is due for the week of December 21st-December 25th.

Just A Reminder:

At this time, due to COVID restrictions we are not allowing the children to bring in snacks or presents for their classmates. Thank you for your help with this matter.



All Parents:

Since the cold weather has returned, please dress your child accordingly. Make sure all your outerwear is well labeled! Boots cannot be worn all day in school. Please change your child from boots to shoes before you leave in the morning. Day care children will go out daily providing the temperature has not fallen below 20 degrees (wind chill is taken into consideration). Please send your child with the following so they can participate in all aspects of our program: jacket, snowpants, boots, gloves, hats and a scarf.

Bobbie Noonan's Information:

947 E. Division, Lockport, Illinois, 60441

Phone Number: 815-838-2855

Fax: 815-838-1654

Email: lockport.director@bobbienoonans.com

Please feel free to contact us with any questions through a note, email, or phone call. Our email is checked at 9:00 & 12:00 daily

Don't forget to like us on Facebook!

You might see some pictures of our school and children.

We Wish Everyone A Joyful And Merry Holiday Season!

The Bobbie Noonan's Staff



Day Care Week Survey

We are working on our Christmas/ Winter Break schedule, which is scheduled from Thursday, December 24th- January 3rd. Classes resume on Monday January 4th. Only Day Care children are allowed to attend this week. Please indicate below the normally scheduled days and hours that your child will attend during our Christmas/Winter Break. As usual, if your child does not attend the week of December 28th- January 1st, you will owe half of your normal tuition. If your child attends any portion of this week you will owe full tuition. **Please return by Friday, December 4th.**

Child's Name:		
My child will not attend the week of December 28 still due.	^{:h} - January 1 st . I rea	alize that half tuition is
My child will attend the following days and times. Please remedays your child is scheduled to attend.	ember staffing is ba	ased on the hours and
Thursday, December 24 th (School closes at 3:00)	From	to
Closed Friday, December 25 th (School closed)	Merry Christmas	
Monday, December 28 th	From	to
Tuesday, December 29 th	From	to
Wednesday, December 30 th	From	to
Thursday, December 31 st (School closes at 3:00)	From	to
Closed Friday, January 1 st (School closed)	Happy New Year	